
My name is Toby Bennett. My mother is currently living on the streets of pawtucket and central 
falls, roaming and looking for a place to stay. Due to legal reasons she is no longer allowed in 
our residence but we still hear about her well being from our step-father. She has been on the 
streets for a little over three years and in those three years she has sent home over a hundred 
letters; each depicting the acts of dumpster diving, begging for food, and sleeping under trucks 
or in dumpsters. I don't see or hear her anymore, but the last time I did she was sleeping behind 
an abandoned building. Struggling to breathe. We must acknowledge this problem before the 
rest of the homeless start to struggle, and eventually stop breathing.  
Thank you. 
 
On Tue, Mar 7, 2023 at 4:06 PM Becki Marcus <beckimarcus@gmail.com> wrote: 

To whom it may concern, please find my testimony regarding  

H 6092 enclosed. Thank you.  

  

Best Regards, 

 

Becki 
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